
Notice of Public Hearing 
North Olympic Library System 

2210 S. Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 

 

Public Hearing on 2022 Operating Budget 

Thursday, November 18, 2021, 5:30pm 

 

Zoom Video Conference Link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82281354912?pwd=VTAyTXhUVmtZYXdSK1grL2pXQS9hdz09 

 

Meeting ID: 822 8135 4912 

Passcode: 225292 

Phone: 1-253-215-8782 

 

 

The North Olympic Library System Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the 

Library’s 2022 Operating Budget during the Board’s regular meeting on Thursday,  

November 18, 2021, at 5:30pm via Zoom.  The Library’s budget for 2021 is $5,106,748 and the 

proposed budget for 2022 is $5,514,646. 

 

Members of the public are encouraged to share their thoughts at the October Board meeting, 

or if you cannot attend, by emailing the Executive Director Noah Glaude at Director@nols.org, 

or by emailing LibraryBoard@nols.org.   

 

Library budget and financial information is available on the Library’s website at nols.org/board-

administration/. 
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